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Mark your Calendars  
 
10/4 through 10/11 - Space Camp in  
         Huntsville, AL 
 
10/11 - First School Council meeting of the  
       school year at 2pm. 
  
10/15 - White Cane Safety Day 
 
10/14 through 10/19- Fall Break for students 
       GVEST for staff  



 

 

APH Insight's Art Contest had 400 submissions from all over the country, 90 of which were    

hosen to be in the Insights exhibition. Four of those chosen to exhibit were from GAB. About 15 people 
received awards and certificates; eight showed up to receive those, and four of those eight were GAB 
students. And all four students sold their art! 

Three of our four students had never flown on a plane before, and they loved it! Other first time O&M 
experiences included trains, golf carts, 30-foot escalators, moving sidewalks, and automatic-rotating-
doors. Students used elevators, walked city streets, ordered food, navigated buffets, were interviewed 
for a podcast, and stood in front of hundreds of people to receive awards.  

Destiny, Karma, Zy, and Tyree participated in a glass blowing experience, making their own paper-
weight. They had an audio-described tour of the Kentucky Museum of Art and Craft, and they walked 
through the woods where more than 5,000 jack-o-lanterns were lit up. An entire section of the trail 
had pumpkins carved to look like portrait paintings we've been studying in Art Class. It was an            
experience of a lifetime!     



 

 



 

 



 

 

American Printing House        

Art Trip 



 

 

The GLS (GA Library Service 
for the Blind and Print         
Disabled) has added a new 
policy that new applications 
for persons under the age of 
18 must include a Parental 

Acknowledg-
ment for NLS 
Services and 
Devices, signed 
by the appli-
cant’s parent 
or legal     
guardian. All 
current users 
must also have 
this form on 
file by January 
1st . If you 
would like your 
child to        
continue        
receiving       
services or 
would like 
them to apply 
as a new user, 

please          
complete this 
form and      
return it to 
Ms. Smith.  



 

 

Students from Ms. 

Thompson’s and Ms. 

Lynch’s physical       

science class used 

simple machines to 

explore the              

mechanical advantage 

of each type while 

preparing a snack, 

showcasing their      

Expanded Core       

Curriculum (ECC) 

skills... 



 

 



 

 

October 

 2024 

Birthdays 
 

Ame       10/ 2      Kevin    10/17   

Kemet      10/2        Hope        10/20 

Davon  10/3  Joshua       10/23  

Jordan L. 10/3  DaShia   10/24 

Jordan C.     10/9  Jackson   10/31 

      

            


